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25th March 2024 
 
Ofsted Inspection Report 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following our Ofsted inspection in November 2023 and then a further visit in February 2024 to gain 
additional evidence, I am pleased to be able to share the final report with you, which can be found on 
the Ofsted website https://files.ofsted.gov.uk/v1/file/50242734 and also on our school website. 
 
You will be pleased to read in this report, the positive progress that our school has made and I remain 
proud of all that has been achieved. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to commend the staff on their unwavering dedication, hard work 
and tireless efforts to make a significant impact on our students. Whilst we are on a journey and have 
more to do, the positive feedback received from Inspectors during the most recent visit, is testament to 
the professionalism and teamwork demonstrated by all staff and students. 
 
I ask for your continued support in working together to ensure your child attends school regularly as 
this remains an area for improvement for the school, and can only be achieved by working in 
partnership, to break down any barriers in order to improve attendance for young people. 
 
We continue to strive for excellence in all that we do to help students achieve beyond their potential. 
 
I am confident that we will continue to achieve even more for our young people and I thank you for 
your support. 
 
Regards, 

 
Rachel Hudson 
Headteacher 

https://files.ofsted.gov.uk/v1/file/50242734

